
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Sandstone Ridge Development- Executive Director Joe Wheeler,  

SEMMCHRA 
 
DATE: February 16, 2017 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
The Southeast MN Multi-County Housing and Redevelopment Authority (SEMMCHRA) 
is proposing to develop the 35-acre Sandstone Ridge site, and plans to develop this in 
two phases.  The East End Development would occur first.  SEMMCHRA anticipates 
that this project could see construction start in 2018.  The second phase, West End 
Development, would not be considered until 2023.  
 
The history of this tax-forfeited property, including the issues relating to the soils in the 
subdivision is included in the attached report provided by the SEMMCHRA. 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
No action being requested at this time other than to listen to the presentation of the 
SEMMCHRA and consider next step, if any.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  Report from SEMMCHRA 

 
























